
16/09/2022 

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events 

Part of the   

Dear parents and carers, 

 

It has been a very exciting week at the Oxhey Polls with the election of our Headboy,     

Headgirl and their Deputies. The School Council has also been voted in alongside Team 

Captains. The children are really looking forward to developing our school further and   

organising lots of fabulous events for the year. A huge well done to all the children who put 

themselves forward for these very important roles.  

 

Polite reminder that we will be closed on Monday for the bank holiday due to the Queen’s 

funeral. There are lots of important dates for your diaries overleaf.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, take care from Mrs Jukes and the Oxhey Staff Team.  

Your views as parents are important to us. We welcome any suggestions or ideas on how 

we can develop & improve as a school by emailing office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk  

Attendance 

Sparkly Spiders   91.23 % 

Dazzling Dragonflies  98.73% 

Amazing Alligators  100 % 

Perfect Pandas    100 % 

Terrific Turtles                  94.62% 

Marvellous Meerkats   100 % 

Outstanding Owls                99.31% 

Fabulous Foxes                    97.31 % 

This week’s Whole School  Attendance 

97.87% 

School target — 96.5% 

Fantastic & well done 

House Points  

Gryffindor -  493 

Hufflepuff  -  462 

Ravenclaw -  380 

Slytherin -  506 

The winner is 

Slytherin  

With 506 
points! 



Diary Dates For Parents 

Macmillan coffee morning 

30th September 

Oxhey Book Fair 

6th-13th Oct 

KS2 Harvest Festival 

6th October  

World Mental Health Day 

10th October 

School Photos 

14th October 

Parent’s Evening 

17th October 

Half term 

24th-28th October inclusive 

EYFS Shine morning 

16th November 

KS1 Shine morning 

17th November 

KS2 Shine morning 

18th November 

KS2 Carol Service 

8th December 

EY Nativity 

6th (am) & 7th (pm) December 

KS1 Nativity 

7th (am), 8th (pm & evening) 

Autumn reports out 

14th December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Forest School sessions are up and running again on Mondays each week.  
Parents will be invited to attend the final session with their child. 

 Letters with details of kit needed will be sent home. 

  Autumn 

12.9.22 Amazing Alligators 

19.9.22 No session 

26.9.22 Amazing Alligators 

03.10.22 Amazing Alligators 

10.10.22 Amazing Alligators-parent engagement session 

17.10.22 Terrific Turtles 

31.10.22 Terrific Turtles 

07.11.22 Terrific Turtles 

14.11.22 Terrific Turtles parent engagement session 

21.11.22 Perfect Pandas 

28.11.22 Perfect Pandas 

05.12.22 Perfect Pandas 

12.12.22 Perfect Pandas parent engagement session 

02.01.23 Bank Holiday 

09.01.23 Outstanding Owls 

16.01.23 Outstanding Owls 

23.01.23 Outstanding Owls 

30.01.23 Outstanding Owls parent engagement session 

06.02.23 Fabulous Foxes 

13.02.23 Fabulous Foxes 

27.02.22 Inset Day 

06.03.23 Fabulous Foxes 

13.03.23 Fabulous Foxes parent engagement session 

20.03.23 Marvellous Meerkats 

27.03.23 Marvellous Meerkats 

17.04.23 Marvellous Meerkats 

24.04.23 Marvellous Meerkats parent engagement session 

01.05.23 May Day – No session 

08.05.23 Dazzling Dragonflies 

15.05.23 Dazzling Dragonflies 

22.05.23 Dazzling Dragonflies parent engagement session 

05.06.23 Report Writing Day 

12.06.23 Little Ladybirds 

19.06.23 Little Ladybirds 

26.06.23 Little Ladybirds parent engagement session 

03.07.23 Sparkly Spiders 

10.07.23 Sparkly Spiders 

17.07.23 Sparkly Spiders parent engagement session 

  

  



Well done to our ‘tiger learners’ & our ‘PuPils of the WeeK’  

 

Little Ladybirds  -  Blake & Kai 

Dazzling Dragonflies  -  Matthew & Eliza 

Sparkly Spiders  -  Alfie & Millie-Mae 

Terrific Turtles  -  Myla & Scarlett 

Perfect Pandas  -  Henry & Ralph 

Amazing Alligators  -  Isla & Franklin 

Fabulous Foxes -  Joe & Keira 

Outstanding Owls  -  Jacob & Seth 

Marvellous Meerkats  - Sophie & Ruby 

WOW Awards…… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A message from Biddulph Library……... 

 

"Oxhey have done really well again. 74 
starters of which 57 completed! Brilliant 
work.  

Well done, and as with every year, thank 
you for all your support with the        
Summer Reading Challenge . 

An exciting opportunity is coming to Oxhey 

First School – the BOOK FAIR. The book fair 

will run from the 6th October – 13th October 

2022. More information will be announced 

with details of times and location. We hope 

to see you there!  

 

    We are hiring…………….. 

 

Teaching Assistant Vacancy at Oxhey First 

School. Please click on the link below for 

more information. 

 

https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/135297/teaching-
assistant-eyfs-and-ks1-hlta-oxhey-first-school/ 

 

https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/135297/teaching-assistant-eyfs-and-ks1-hlta-oxhey-first-school/
https://www.wmjobs.co.uk/job/135297/teaching-assistant-eyfs-and-ks1-hlta-oxhey-first-school/



